
 

 

 

 

 

To the South Coquitlam Community of Schools’  

Parent Information Night  

on the  

Revised Curriculum 
 

 

 

 

Maillard, Montgomery, Como Lake Middle Schools and their 

elementary feeder schools would like to invite you to come and 

learn about the revised K-9 BC curriculum and hear ways  

teachers have begun to implement it in their classrooms. 

 

 

Bring your questions! 

 

 

 

When: Tuesday, April 12 from 7-8:30 

Where: Maillard Middle School (1300 Rochester Avenue) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please RSVP to your child’s school by Monday, April 11. 


